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15th February, 1974. 

Dear Dr. M ycock, 

I enclose a report on another case of post transfusion 
hepatitis. We have had a sample from the donor of the 
bottle involved, and routine and more detailed testing 
by IEOP fai led to demonstrate Australia Antigen or Antibody. 
However, at the moment, we are evaluating some of A.bbott's 
radioimmuno assay beads and this technique shows the donor 
to be definitely positive for Australia Antigen. 

Yours sincerely, 

---•---•-•-•-•- •-• .I 

L.GRO-C 

.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.I 
D. Lee 
Consultant Haematologist 

Dr. W. d'A. Nbycock, 
Blood Products Laboratory, 
Lister Institute of Preventive /Medicine, 
Elstre9, Hertfordshire. 
WD.H3AX 
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